

By Dhruv Agneshwar, MD, FACOG

January 10, 2006

Dear Patient,

After twelve successful years with OB/GYN Associates of the Southern Tier, I have decided to establish an independent practice. I am proud to introduce **Santé, Comprehensive Women's Healthcare**; my medical practice that will continue to offer the best personal care and resources with technological advancements to meet all your OB/GYN needs.

All of my current patient files will automatically relocate to Santé for your convenience. My new practice will also include two familiar faces. Kristine Glenn, RN, BSN has six years of experience working with me, and a degree from the Decker School of Nursing at Binghamton University. Also making the move is Medical Assistant, Stephanie Shenk, who I count on to provide a warm welcome to new patients, and support to Kristine.

As of February 1, the temporary office of Santé, Comprehensive Women's Healthcare will be located at 309 Grant Ave, Endicott, NY. You will be able to call the office at 239-4748, or visit us online at www.doctorag.com.

I look forward to continuing my commitment to assisting women with all their OB/GYN needs through Santé, Comprehensive Women's Healthcare. I thank you for intrusting me as your physician, and encourage you to visit me at my new practice with any future OB/GYN needs.

Sincerely,

Dhruv Agneshwar, MD, FACOG

Santé, Comprehensive Women's Healthcare